
Do Paso Gazette  
Gnat Boxers Square Dance Club  

www.gnatboxers.com 

President’s message:   
Greetings Dancers……………..Hope everyone had a great Thanksgiving.    Thank you 

for all of the food donations.   Folks at the Salvation Army greatly appreciated them.                                                                                                

We are asking for volunteers to work approximately 3 months collecting money for 

dances.    This would allow the Treasurer not to be obligated to attend all functions.   

(Nancy will be collecting for lessons.)    Treasurer duties would then be able to be 

completed at home.   We need people to step up and help Elaine.  She would like a V.P. 

shadow to assist and learn the position. 

 We also need help setting up before dances and lessons.  Please let us know if you can 

help.   Our students are doing great with the help of our wonderful angels.   A big 

thank you to angels and those that help clean up each night. 

Your Presidents, 

Greg and Terry Moore 

 

Dance Highlights  
The Nov. 4th dance welcomed caller, Neil 

Harnar and Phyllis Burdette, cuer.    It was 

attended by 25 members and 20 guests.    

Refreshments were provided by Tom & Elaine 

Weygandt and Earl & Sue Nickles.  

 

The Nov. 18st dance welcomed caller, Howard 

Williamson and his wife, Donna Williamson, 

cuer.   It was attended by 19 members and 16 

guests.   Medina Squares and Fun shop 

retrieved their banners.  Refreshments were 

served by Mary Hawthorne and Sue Amstutz.    

 

 

Deloris Coffman won the 50/50 raffle.   The 

door prize was provided by Gerry Kick and won 

by Rhonda Boothby.    

 

 
Please keep the following in 
your prayers: Linda Staggs, Gene 
Hawkins, Pat Brinkerhoff, Judy 
Black, Michelle Mong & Elaine 
Weygandt.  
 



      

 

Traveling with Dick 

12-2       Gnat Boxers – Wooster  
12-16      Hicks & Chicks – Mt. Gilead 
 
 

Upcoming Dances  
Dec. 2 – Dick Mackey, Caller & Cuer, Phyllis 

Burdette  

Dec. 16 – Tom Strickland, caller; cuer – Kristy 

Lake  

All Christmas Songs – 4th Annual All Star 
Christmas Cookie Bake Off  
 

 

Happy Birthday to …………………………  

  8 – Matt Crowley 

 16 – Harold Mong  

 23 – Chris Moore  

 31 – Bob Moore  

Happy Anniversary to…………………….. 

  4 – Harold & Michelle Mong  

12 – Bimp & Mary Hawthorne  

 

 

  
Pres. – Greg & Terry Moore  

330-496-2363 or 330-466-5220 

Pres. Diane Sargent 

330-345-6871 

Treas. – Bob & Jane Moore  

330-345-6587  

Asst. Treas. – Bimp & Mary Hawthorne  

330-345-7911  

Intern –Chris Hinton  

330-287-6205 

Sec’y. – Harold & Michelle Mong  

330-464-3037  

Refreshment Comm. –  

Asst. – Tom & Kathy Smucker  

330-749-2840 

Banner Raid Chairmen – Karen Howard 

330-464-9510 

Federation Reps – Kevin & Pam Brazee 

330-262-5281 

Alternates – Dick & Nancy Mackey  

330-264-2725  

 

 

 

 
 

We are now collecting the “box Tops for 

education” for Ida School.  Bring them to the 

dance and put them in the box provided on 

the sign-in table.   Thank you for your 

assistance.  



2018 Officers are:  

Greg & Terry Moore, Pres.  

Elaine & Tom Weygandt, V. Pres.  

Treas. – Still looking for someone  

Pam & Kevin Brazee – Sec’y.  

   Alternate Federation Reps.  

Dick & Nancy Mackey – Federation 

Reps.  

Karen Howard – Banner Raid  

Chris Hinton – Refreshments  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be having our annual 

“Cookie Contest” again this 

December.    So start deciding 

which one of your favorite cookie 

recipes you will be entering.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2018. 
 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harold & Michelle Mong  

2125 Twp. Rd. 405  

Jeromesville, OH  44840  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


